
Greetings, 
As a resident of near-urban Portland, and an adjacent neighbor of Precision Castparts Corporation I 
regard the DEQ's Cleaner Air Oregon program as vital to the well being of my self, neighbors and all 
citizens of Portland.    
 
After engaging as member of our local PHA Community Advisory Committee I've come to appreciate the 
efforts and accomplishments of DEQ.  Their resources have already been diminished and with position 
of the current national administration and the state of the EPA, our legislature needs to engage, more 
than ever, as advocates for the public well being. 
 
I endorse and strongly request your support of House Bill 4002 to fund the DEQ's Clean Air Oregon 
program. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rob Bekuhrs 
  


